
 

200 Clay Street           Dayton, Kentucky          41074 

Dayton High School 
Board Report 

Wednesday, October 26th, 2022 

 
• Annual Burning of the Tiger was held on Thursday, October 6th. 

 
• Friday, October 12th - Ms. Fields had seniors in the library working on filling out the 

FAFSA.  KHEAA representative, Keith Ritchie, was there to assist students and answer 
questions. 
 

• First Quarter of school year ended on Wednesday, October 12th. 
 

• Young Women LEAD Conference 
 

o On Monday, October 17, 2022, four high school girls attended the "Young 
Women LEAD Conference" at Northern Kentucky University. Young Woman 
LEAD focuses on leadership, education and developing girls to be confident, 
successful leaders. The conference featured keynote speakers including 
executives from various corporations including Toyota and the current Ms. 
Kentucky, Hannah Edelen. A variety of interactive breakout sessions taught 
important skills necessary to be successful in the workforce and develop 
leadership skills.  DHS students in attendance found the conference to provide 
information and encouragement for their future success. 

 
• On Tuesday, Oct 18th, we had close to 80 of our students (the entire junior class and a 

chunk of the sophomore class) taking the ACT from 8:30 - 12:15 in the gymnasium. 
 

• Parent Conferences were held on Wednesday, October 19th from 2:00 – 6:00. 
o Parents and students received 1st Quarter Report Cards as well as STAR Data 
o 195 Parents/Guardians attended conferences  

 368 total students at DHS 
 53% of students had a parent/guardian meet with staff at Parent Conferences 
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• Attendance Reward Trip for High School to Wilder Theaters is Wednesday, October 26th.  
Middle School will go on Thursday, November 3rd. 

o Requirements for Attendance Reward Trip: 
 95% attendance from September 7th – October 12th 
 Pass every class in the 1st Quarter 
 2 or less referrals (fighting/vape incident automatically disqualifiers) 

o High School – 82 
o Middle School – 47 

 
• Honor Roll Lunch Dates for 1st Quarter: 

o Middle School – October 27th 
o High School – November 4th 

 
• FBLA Regional Meeting on Tuesday, October 18th – two of our students presented at the 

conference and serve as Regional Officers for FBLA (Owen Overman and Kadence 
Mullins).  We had a total of 13 students attend meeting as FBLA members – Mr. Ed 
Crutchleo is the sponsor. 

 
• Wednesday, October 19th - Dr. Wright and Ms. Fields took 11 students to the Anthony 

Munoz Youth Leadership Seminar in Mason, Ohio.  Students spent the day brainstorming 
issues in their community and potential service projects. 
 

• On Friday, October 21st – Ms. Fields and Ms. Hoffman toured two manufacturing 
companies with 10 students to learn about job opportunities in the field of manufacturing 
– which is a high demand field for job opportunities in our area. 
 

• Student of the Month Luncheon – Friday, October 28th @ Hometown Heroes 
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• October Students of the Month: 

 7th Grade – Brooklyn Tillett 
 8th Grade – Brooklyn Moreno 
 9th Grade – Emily Hall 
 10th Grade – Cooper Schroder 
 11th Grade – James McFarland 
 12th Grade – Jasmine Nelson 
 Artist of the Month – America Gonzalez 
 Athlete of the Month – 7th/8th Grade Volleyball Team 

o Bell, Olivia (7th) 
o Chokie, Kora (7th) 
o Clark, Bailee (7th) 
o Dant, Brooke (7th) 
o Goad, Rayna (7th) 
o Hedger, Zoey (7th) 
o Jimenez, Axie (7th) 
o Matthews, Trinity (7th) 
o Caudill, Katelyn (8th) 
o Harmon, Demetriona (8th) 
o Moreno, Brooklyn (8th) 
o Mullins, Alyssa (8th) 
o Scott, Neveah (8th) 
o Torres, Lanaya (8th) 

• Athletics Report: 
o Greendevils won the Paddle for 3rd year in a row against Bellevue HS. 
o Fall Sports Senior Night will be on Friday, October 28th at last home football game. 
o McKenzie Sullivan – named to the 36th District All-Tournament Volleyball Team. 

 

 


